
CHRYSLER 

July 14, 2014 

Ms. Nancy L. Lewis 
Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Ave. S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 

Dear Ms. Lewis: 

Reference: NHTSA Identification Number 14V-235 

Enclosed are representative copies of communications relating to the 2013-2014 model 
year vehicles involved in the referenced recall. Chrysler notified dealers on July 3, 2014 and 
completed the owner notification mailing on July 3, 2014. The exact number of vehicles 
involved in the recall is 4,122 in the United States and zero in the United States Territories. 

This completes Chrysler's package of information for this recall as required by the Defects 
Report Regulation. 

ilip S. Hartna el 
Regulatory Affairs- Product Investigations & Campaigns 

Enclosure: Dealer and Owner Letter for Recall P23 

cc: F. Borris 
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